Oklahoma’s Most Connected City

Erosion Control

Effective Erosion Control must be in place and inspected before a
slab/flooring inspection request will be accepted. Further inspections
will be made periodically to assure the Erosion Control is maintained.
Please keep this in mind; we do not want this to cause a delay in your
construction schedule. If you have any questions feel free to contact the
Environmental Administrator at (918) 248-5934.



